
 

 

 

 

2945                Special Release                    15 August, 2012 

 

 

 

EID-EL-FITRI PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 20 and 

Tuesday, 21 August, 2012 as public holidays to mark the 

celebration of this year’s Eid-El-Fitri. 

To this end, the Vice-Chancellor, Professor Isaac F. Adewole, 

FAS, has felicitated with all  Muslims and urged them not to 

lose sight of the lessons of the Ramadan fast which is in 

fulfillment of Allah’s injunction. 

He commended Muslims in the University for their continuous 

contributions to the development of the institution and peaceful 

co-existence with their neighbours as well as people of other 

religious persuasions. 

Work resumes on Wednesday, 22 August, 2012. 
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